
 

 

Dear Customer 

As you may be aware, one of the biggest changes to UK data privacy law comes into effect on 25th 
May.  
 
The General Data Protection Regulation, known as GDPR, is a positive step towards giving you 
more control over how your data is used and how you're contacted.  This means our terms have 
changed, and these changes will help to better protect your personal data. In order for us to process 
a booking for you, the customer, we need to store some of your basic information.  

To reflect these changes and new obligations, we have updated our privacy notice which now tells 
you what we do with your personal data, how it's used and your rights as an individual under the 
new law. The new privacy notice will be available from 25 May 2018.  

www.brentwoodskicentre.co.uk/privacy_notice.pdf 

Alternatively, you can contact us after that date and we’ll send you a copy of it.  We've also updated 
our full terms and conditions for booking and partaking in any of our activities. You can also request 
a copy of these.  

 

What do I have to do? 

You don't need to do anything as these changes will automatically apply to you.  Please be aware 
that if we are unable to record your information for enquiries and bookings, we will be unable to 
provide the product or service to you.  

We want to assure you that we take privacy very seriously at Brentwood Park Ltd. And  our Privacy 
Policy has been updated to better protect your information, but our commitment to protecting your 
details will not change.  We will always manage your details responsibly, and take great care to 
keep them safe and secure. 

If you have any queries or concerns regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact us.  If you 
would like to know more about the upcoming changes, the Information Commissioner’s Office is a 
useful source of information on the new regulations. 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Sophie Cis 
Managing  
Brentwood Park Ltd 


